
After postponement from February 3rd, 

our annual awards for the Eight Menôs and 

two mixed competitions were presented on a BBQ/

Bowls day Saturday 24th. Ian Armstrong cooked the 

snags. Honour Roll is on Page 9. 
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STILL IN THE NEWS! 
After his memorable birthday celebration 

at the Club October 29th, Graham Firthôs 

achievement is still making news. The 

February edition of BOWLS NSW carried 

a full page on the event and two other 

mentions. Go Firthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

RICK EDWARDS  

President John Muirhead has 

 announced Rick Edwards will 

represent KBC at Zone 9 meetings 

which are currently convened 

monthly at Belrose. 

SUCCESSFULSUCCESSFULSUCCESSFUL   

OPEN DAY !OPEN DAY !OPEN DAY !    

 

Twelve (12) potential new members 

were greeted at our Open Day Sunday 

February 18th. Meticulously planned 

under the leadership of Graham 

Shirley, it was the culmination of 

many weeks of endeavour by volunteers, who attended 

Gordon Market Day and distributed leaflets into letter 

boxes through-out surrounding suburbs as well as assisting 

on the day itself. 

A warm sunny afternoon gave the opportunity to our guests 

to ñroll-a-bowlò. Margaret Shirley and Ladies produced an 

superb afternoon tea.  

Congratulations to all concerned. Now to the follow-up 

needed to convert these prospectives into members. 
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There have been two recent changes 

to the composition of the Board. Ian 

Cameron-Smith has returned as Di-

rector replacing John Krieger after 

his sad passing last year. Miles Hedge 

will be resigning after the 2006/7 fi-

nancials are completed due to a move 

to Bathurst. Ian Armstrong has 

agreed to nominate then, and is already  attending meet-

ings. 

Honour Boards have now been updated for 2006 com-

petitions; we would like to thank Lea McNeal and Beryl 

Stephens for donating two new boards for KWBC   

together with the gold lettering. 

I join the President in thanking: firstly, those two mem-

bers whose material donations allowed us to erect the 

new sunshades on No.3 green virtually without cost to 

the Club; and secondly John Taylor for donating our 

new Club Flag. We are extremely grateful to them. 

Graham Firth Green is back in play and looking most 

attractive with new synthetic covered banks ( to conform 

with Royal specifications!). However the downside is 

the banks are now higher and create a problem for some 

of our less agile members. We propose to make some 

more steps similar to those on No.3 green. 

All chairs in the clubhouse are about to cleaned . . .and 

not before time, you may say!!  Thanks to Helen Clark 

for finding a suitable contractor. 

I note that our membership drive has been headlined in 

this newsletter. I wish to convey the appreciation of the 

Executive to those who contributed and acknowledge, in 

particular, efforts made by Graham and Margaret 

Shirley. 

A reminder to all members that the Suggestion Box is 

still on the bar counter and any and all comments are 

welcome. 

We must move with the times. The Board has decided to 

install Email and set up a Website for KBC. It is felt 

benefits will be obtained with the access to On-line 

Banking and Payments now commonplace in industry as 

well as receiving Bowls information and communica-

tions. Both RNSWBA and ZONE 9 have websites.  Sue 

Cleary will be the Operative. 

Last week the Green keeper's shed was broken into and 

personal property stolen. Police have attended and are 

investigating. 

Women players are now regulars at Burns and Burns 

Thursday Triples and are featuring ñin the money.ò 

Single entries or teams are welcome. So if you are look-

ing for a change from golf, tennis or bridge, please come 

along.  

    Best wishes, Warwick 

KILLARA BOWLS NEWS MARCH 2007 

  From the chair . . . 
   . . . Warwick Druce 
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When she is not baking scones she is ócrackingô them. 

Sue is ready for a ñfancy Dressò party but we are not 

sure if she was at the affair or providing security! 

For the first time, it is believed, 

teams made up of Pennant players from both Clubs, 

practiced against each other on Saturday March 3. 

The four matches played, not only allowed players 

to refine skills for the impending season but also 

produced excellent bowls in a friendly atmosphere. 

The men were fortunate to win on the day 3/1 with 

the highlight being the win recorded by Livia  

Geniale, Robin Hey, Margaret Mitchell and Maria 

Hearder against David Martin, Don Cozens, Gof 

Bowles and Warwick Druce. Warwick is KBCôs 

current Champion while David took the Minor  

Singles honour! 

Congratulations to the organizers!  

The 32 players involved agreed this should be a 

regular occurrence. 

PENNANT PRACTICE : 

KWBC V KBC  


